
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

RE:  2024 NEW STUDENT UNIFORM FITTINGS 

 

As official school uniform supplier, Noone will be conducting new student uniform fittings for Launceston 

Grammar School commencing November 16th.  

 

The uniform store is located at  

 

Grammar Shop – Mowbray Campus 

36 Button Street 

Mowbray   TAS   7248 

 

 

We invite you to book your child’s uniform fitting on-line: 

1. Head to https://www.noone.com.au/school/launceston-grammar/stores 
 

2. Click the ‘Book an Appointment’ link. 

3. Select a date, click on a blue date circle on the calendar. 

4. Complete booking details, fill in the required field information (student name etc). Please enter one 

appointment per student. 

5. Click “Book Appointment’. 

6. You will be notified of your booking request, and should receive email confirmation before the time of 

the appointment (please also check your “junk” mail). 

 
 

It is recommended that you make an appointment to ensure we can provide you with a personalised and 

efficient fitting service.  Full uniform will be available for immediate purchase or alternatively you are welcome 

to use our lay-by service and collect your order prior to start of Term 1 2024.  

Our experienced staff fit for growing room. However, if for any reason your child grows significantly over the 

holiday period, we will happily exchange any uniform item.  Methods of payment available are cash, EFTPOS, 

Visa and MasterCard.   

We look forward to meeting you and helping you with your uniform purchases. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Suze Chapple 

Grammar Shop Store Manager 

https://www.noone.com.au/school/launceston-grammar/stores

